HOUSING RESOURCES COMAITTEE
120L, City Hall

MEMORANDUM TO: Mr, Collier B, Gladin,
' Planning Engineer

The tract of land (59 acres) located on the West side of Fairburn
Road, N, W,, just North of Holy Fanmily Hospital, (Zoning petition
Z=67=47=E) has been proposed for housing development under 221d(3).

Request that this proposal be considered by your Department as to
adequacy of Community Facilities, especially schools and parks, existing
or proposed, and that this office be advised as scon as possible as to
your determinations.

Sincerely,

Malcolm D. Jones
Supervisor of Inspection Services

oot M. B, Barl Landers






